Ashley Wayman

From: Amber Lewis

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 10:50 AM
To: ‘William T. Teten'

Cc: Ashley Wayman

Subject: RE: Utility Commission

Thank you for your service, William! Rollingwood is better for your contribution on the UC. Come back on when
you get settled into your new home!

Many thanks,

Amber

Amber A. Lewis

City Administrator

City of Rollingwood
Office: 512-327-1838
Cell: 512-647-0637
www.rollingwoodtx.gov

From: William T. Teten
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 5:58 PM
To: Amber Lewis <alewis@rollingwoodtx.gov>
Subject: Utility Commission

>

Amber,

Considering my move out of Rollingwood for this interim period (and my inability to attend over the past few months), it
would probably be best for me to resign from the utility commission. It has been an honor to serve on it the past 6 years
and look forward to assisting the city in any way | can now and in the future. Thank you for all you do for the city! You
are the best! Please give me a call with any question or if you want to discuss.

Thanks!

William T. Teten

Partner

DuBOIS BRYANT & CAMPBELL
303 Colorado, Suite 2300
Austin, TX 78701

0:(512) 457-8000

D:(512) 685-3438

F:(512) 457-8008

DBC

DUBDIS BRYANT & CAMPBELL




